
 

 

Awahou School  
‘A Lifestyle for Learning’ 

 
Monday 16th September 2019, Term 3 - Week 9 

Art Trial Manawatu 
Our Native Animals ‘I Spy’ Mural was a hit at County Fayre over the weekend. It                

looked amazing! Thanks to Vicki Pask for her help and displaying our mural so              

perfectly!  

 

Valley RWC Night 
 
This awesome event is coming up on Saturday night.  
 
If you have offered to help we definitely need you on the night. We are               
asking all ‘helpers’ to be there at 7pm. Please remember that if you are a               
‘helper’ you will not be required to purchase a ticket, however, if your             
children are coming along and require food you will need to purchase            
tickets for them. Also, please be aware that only children from 12 years and older are able to stay for the                     
‘Second Half’ of the event (9:30pm onwards). If you are unable to purchase tickets online, please let us know                   
and we will sort it for you. 
 
Please spread the word about our upcoming Rugby World Cup Fundraiser! It will be a great night. More 
information and tickets can be found at… 



https://events.humanitix.co.nz/valley-cup-night-nz-v-south-africa 

Upcoming Events 

● Wednesday 18th September - Awahou 
School Open Day for Early Childhood 
Centre Staff to come and have a look 
around 
 

● Friday 27th September (Last day of Term 
3) - PJ Day! Come to school in your PJs for 
a fun-filled day! 

 
● Monday 14th October - First day of Term 4 
● Tuesday 15th October - School Photos 

Camp & Zoo Trip 
My apologies as the cost for the Forest Lakes camp was           
incorrect in previous newsletters/notices. The Forest Lakes       
camp (Year 4-8 only) costs $140 per student and the          
Wellington Zoo overnight trip (whole school) costs $40.        
Apologies for any confusion and/or inconvenience.  
 
CONFIRMED DATES:  
Forest Lakes Camp - Years 4 to 8  
Monday 11th November to Thursday 14th November 
 
Wellington Zoo Sleepover - Whole School 
Monday 2nd December  

Massey University Vet School Trip 
On Friday 13th September our Year 5 to 8 students visited the Massey University Vet School. They got to see 
and experience some weird and wonderful things, dissecting eyeballs, looking at bones and skeletons and 
much more. It was an amazing experience for them all. Thanks to the Vet School for hosting and spending time 
with our students.  

 

 

Adverts  
Little Dog Barking Children's Theatre presents​ The Pond 

2-3 October at The Globe in Palmerston North 
4 October at Kapiti Playhouse in Paraparaumu 

8 October at Lower Hutt Little Theatre 
9 October at St Peter's Village Hall in Paekakariki  

https://events.humanitix.co.nz/valley-cup-night-nz-v-south-africa


Suitable for ages 2-8  years old. For ticketing visit ​www.littledogbarking.co.nz​. For further information please email 
info@littledogbarking.co.nz 

 

http://www.littledogbarking.co.nz/

